[Enclosed in Letter, 16 April 1926]

COPY

April 1, 1926.

Harry Burr, Secretary-Treasurer, District #14, U. M. W. of A., Pittsburg, Kansas.

Dear Sir and Brother:

On March 29, 1926, the International Executive Board gave consideration to a communication which was mailed to the Secretary's office by Hearl Maxwell. This communication was signed by several individuals who at one time prior to October, 1921, were officers of District 14, and a recommendation to consider this appeal was signed by the President, Secretary, and members of the Executive Board of District No. 14.

In connection with the matter the International Executive Board adopted the following:

"That the individuals in question have the right at any time under the procedure endorsed by the International Executive Board to individually petition the International Executive Board for the restoration of their individual rights, stating the status of their memberships or non-memberships, their present occupations, and giving such assurances of loyality to the laws and policies of the United Mine Workers of America as the circumstances might warrant or the Board require."

The foregoing action was the unanimous ruling of the International Executive Board and you are hereby notified to transmit this information to such parties as may be interested.

Very truly yours,

/s/ Thomas Kennedy,

Secretary-Treasurer.